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November 19, 2024 
 
Kevin Peart  
Holcim - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Suite 300 
Golden, CO 80401 
 
Re: Additional Information Required, Groundwater Monitoring Data 2024,  
 Longmont Operation, Permit No. M-1994-027 
 
Dear Mr. Peart: 
 
On November 11, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
Groundwater Level Data for the Longmont Operation. After review of the submission the Division has 
additional items that need to be addressed or clarified. 
 

1. Please update the graph to indicate which series corresponds to which well.  
 

2. Please provide a monitoring well location map.  
 

Please respond to these items within 30 days of the date on this letter, by December 19, 2024. The 
Division reserves the right to further supplement this document with additional items and details as 
necessary. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
  
ec: Kevin Peart, Holcim – WCR, Inc., kevin.peart@holcim.com  
 Walt Wright, Holcim – WCR, Inc., walt.wright@holcim.com 
 Wyatt Webster, Holcim – WCR, Inc., wyatt.webster@holcim.com 
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